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Placentia, NL, March 16, 2021

Counter service will resume at the Town Hall on March 17, 2021 from 9:00am to
3:00pm Monday to Friday. The office will be closed to lunch from 12:30pm to 1:30pm.
To comply with physical distancing guidelines, there will be a maximum of 2 people
permitted in the Town Hall foyer at one time. For the safety of our residents and our
staff, if you are experiencing cold/flu like symptoms we ask that you do not enter our
office.

The Great Beach Boardwalk will continue to be open with one-way pedestrian traffic
entering at the Legion end. Parks, playgrounds and fields will remain closed until
further notice following completion of seasonal inspections and maintenance.

Municipal essential services will continue. Fire protection, garbage collection, snow
clearing, ice control and essential water and sewer and road maintenance work will
continue.

You are encouraged to sign up for our Placentia Aware Community Notification
System by visiting our website www.placentia.ca or by calling the front office at 709-
227-2151.




